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15 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents of 1S 

Staffing Update and Parents Consultation  

 

You may be aware that Miss Stones is currently off ill. She is likely to be absent until after 

Easter. Mrs Renshaw is teaching 1S during her absence.  

 

You may also be aware that we have whole school Parents’ Consultation Meetings being held 

the week beginning Monday 28th March.   We have decided to postpone the parent 

consultation meetings for 1S until Miss Stones returns as she is best placed to talk to you 

about your child’s learning and progress. 
 

We are holding an Open Afternoon on Monday 21st March at 2:30pm. This will give you the 

opportunity to come into school to look at your child’s work. Mrs Renshaw will be in class at 

this time.   

 

We will open gates (front and back) at 2:25pm for you to make your way to your child’s 

classroom.  If you have more than one child in school, then please go outside and across the 

playground to enter classrooms.  The open afternoon will end at 3:15pm.  Once you have 

finished looking at the books you may take your child/ren home.  If you are unable to attend, 

please feel free to send another family member or collect your child at the normal time.   We 

look forward to welcoming you into school.   

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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